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ADDENDUM #4 FOR ELECTRICITY AND RELATED SERVICES REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  

 
This addendum covers the following changes: 
 
 
Technical Responses are now due on October 5, 2016 
The Electricity Reverse Auction will be held on Friday, October 21, 2016 beginning at 10:00 a.m.  
 
 

All other terms and conditions appearing in the original RFQ remain unchanged. 


